
 

 

29th June, 2024 

 
To 

BSE Limited, 

Listing Department, P J Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001 
 

Scrip Code: 544100 

 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 

Listing Department, Exchange Plaza, 

Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 

Mumbai – 400 051 
 

Trading Symbol: NOVAAGRI 
 

 
SUB: STAKEHOLDERS AWARENESS PROGRAMME.  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

In continuation to our intimation dated 24th June, 2024, we would like to update your esteemed 

office that the “Stakeholders’ Awareness Programme” was conducted today i.e. 29th June, 2024 

at 11.00 am, at the registered office of the Company, please be informed that the programme is 

successfully concluded, with the delivery of scheduled sessions addressed by the designated 

officials of BSE Limited, Central Depository Services (India) Limited and M/s P. S. Rao & Associates.  

 
Please take the same on record and suitably disseminate it to all concerned. 

 
Note: 

1. No Presentation was made related to the Company, at the programme. 

2. No Unpublished Price Sensitive Information was shared during the programme. 

 
 

Thanking you! 

For Nova Agritech Limited 

 
Neha Soni  
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
 
 

 

Registered Office: Sy.No.251/A/1., Singannaguda Village Mulugu 
Mandal, Medak, Siddipet - 502279, Telangana, India 
 
CIN: L01119TG2007PLC053901 
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